Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul)

From: Jack Byers <JackB@paynephalen.org>

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 2:49 PM

To: Weiner, Greg (Cl-StPaul); Thomas LaFleche

Cc: Diatta, YaYa (CI-StPaul); Fischbach, Jeffrey (Cl-StPaul); Haddow, Ross (Cl-StPaul); Hudak,

Eric (CI-StPaul); Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul); Rebecca Nelson; Yang, Nelsie (CI-StPaul);
McCullough, Jenna (CI-StPaul); Jack Byers
Subject: RE: License Hearing - Brunson's Pub - 956 Payne Ave

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

OK. Thank you for clarifying, Greg.

While we understand that some of those who live nearby our business districts have
parking concerns, we are also aware of the important role our businesses play in the life of
our district and our city. More to the point, we know that the matter before the City here
is a license, not a zoning matter so parking is not a relevant consideration for the license
application. Moreover, we know that the City recently reduced parking requirements
(something that PPCC heartily supported).

PPCC - District 5 supports the gambling license for Brunson’s Pub. We know that the
owners and staff of Brunson’s will handle this responsibly.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further
clarifications.

Please include this note in the files relevant to this application and the upcoming hearing.

Thank you,
Jack Byers

Jack Byers
Executive Director

Payne Phalen Community Council
567 Payne Ave, Saint Paul, MN 55130

Office: (651) 774-5234
Mobile: (651) 724-7647

jackbyers@paynephalen.org



